	 
 
The boss was nagging me for a couple of weeks to look into getting a digital developer for processing radiographs.  I was a bit sceptical thinking that it was a luxury tool for busy small animal practices and referral centres, not for our mixed practice in rural mid Wales.
 
Having done a bit of research contacting friends who have digital processors at work, the name Agfa was mentioned a few times along with Celtic SMR.  The next stage went very quick and before long we had an Agfa machine on trial.
 
A month down the line we are very happy with the processor and the service from Celtic SMR.  The speed of development and the quality of images is still amazing and it has reduced anesthetic times and encouraged us to book more animals in for radiographs.  I would highly recommend the system we have to any type of practice.



James Poff  Trefaldwyn Vets 








